
From: Mark Howard [mailto:markmillie@verizon.net]  
Sent: Thursday, July 09, 2015 7:12 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: We want to manage our own retirement accounts - RIN 1210-AB32 
 
The subject line states our needs succinctly. I don't want the government anywhere near our life savings, 
especially this administration! 
 
Incredibly arrogant hubris on display with this regulatory grab. 
 
No!  No!  No! 
 
Mark & Mildred Howard 
4007 N. 3rd Cir 
Ridgefield, WA 98642 
                 
 


